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BASELINE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 4 TECHNOLOGY ACCESSIBILITY 

STATEMENT 

Baseline Metropolitan District No. 4 (the "District") is committed to providing equitable access to 
the District's official website to all members of the public. The District's ongoing accessibility 

efforts work toward being compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 
version 2 .1, level AA criteria. The District welcomes comments on how to improve its 

technology's accessibility for users with disabilities as well as requests for reasonable 
modifications and/or accommodation to any District services, programs, and/or activities. 

Please let us know if you encounter inaccessible information and communication technology. The 

District is committed to responding to requests for reasonable modifications and/or 
accommodation as well as reports of accessibility issues in a timely manner. 

For reports of inaccessible information and communication technology or to request 

reasonable modifications or accommodations to District information and communication 

technology, please contact the District at 1
: 

Phone: 2 
--------

E-mail:
--------

FOOTNOTES TO BE REMOVED PRIOR TO POSTING 

1 The point of contact must be "personnel knowledgeable about the accessibility of the ICT." 
2 The phone number must have TTY. TTY is teletypewriter, which is used by individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing, 
or have speech impediments. If the number is connected to a cellphone, this feature can be activated in the cellphone's 
system settings. 
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TTY (970) 617-2477

info@baselinemd.live


